
 

 
 

OCCASIONAL NEWSLETTER No. 3 – May 2020 
 
Dear Members, 
 
With the Corona Virus pandemic still requiring strict limitations on gatherings, we 
have so far had to cancel 3 of our regular monthly meetings. 
 
There are signs that South Australia has coped better than most other states and it 
may be possible that we could see the NSSA return to regular meetings in the very 
near future – even for our June meeting. Watch this space! 
 
In the meantime I will continue to send newsletters and reports from other affiliated 
societies and articles of interest as they come to hand. 
 
David Figg has been one of the few members who has taken up the opportunity to 
send in an interesting “numismatic gem” article, and Peter Lane has again provided 
another fascinating item for us. Both are attached, hereto. 
 
The Numismatic Association of Australia (NAA) held a Council meeting last 
Sunday evening on ZOOM as a preliminary to a future on-line AGM, with 9 
counsellors in attendance. For that meeting, I submitted the NSSA Annual Report 
for 2019, which I also attach for your information. 
 
The NSSA 2020 Coin & Banknote Expo 
 
At this stage we are still anticipating that we will be holding our Coin & Banknote 
Expo at the Drill Hall, Torrens Parade Ground, Adelaide on 21-22 November and 
as soon as conditions normalise we will arrange meetings of our Expo Sub-
Committee to prepare and plan for the Expo. 
 
Health and well-being of our members 
 
Please maintain contact with each other during these difficult times and notify me 
of any health concerns of members that you may become aware of. Best wishes and 
keep well during these trying times. 
 
Kind regards, 
Barrie Newman 
Secretary NSSA 
Tel: 0407 792 220, Email: secretary@sanumismatics.org.au 


